
 
 
As an oregon resident, I ask you to oppose Senate bill SB 978. 
  This bill does nothing to prevent criminals from gun free zones. 
  Discriminating against young adults will not stop criminals. 
   Also how are you to pay for enforcing unconstitutional laws 
  A political backdoor attempt to restrict self defense and constitutional rights 
has nothing to do with gun safety.  
  Therefore i oppose Sb978.Thank you 
                                    Gregg Warner 
                                    Coos Bay, Oregon 
 


